26 October 1944

ﬂl‘!‘ Mr. Allen:

As & follow up to the letter written you by Lt. Colonel Clark

a short time ago, I would like to report that our Athletic Program for

areas outside the continentel United States is progressing as planned.

At this writing, Colonel Clark is overseas; and we expect to hear from

3" in the neer future regarding the development of plans for the Bpm'ts
113}.”. .

As soon as we have more definite information regarding the de~
velopment of the program, you will be advised in detail. In the meantime,
it will be nppﬂainm if you will keep this office advised as to your
availability, or of any change in your present address.

Sincerely yours .

Acting Chief, M:hl_otio Branch.



